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Season o Greetings

As each year comes to a close, it’s always good to reflect on the times, the
people, and experiences of the past 12 months.

Durin g this holida y S€ason, _— Devin Squires / Sport Admfnfstraﬁon Major
Abbey McCulley / Special Education Major

please take a mindful moment
to celebrate successes, goals
reached, friends made,and
obstacles overcome.

We strive to provide our
students, faculty,and staff
with the support, resources,
and active learning environ-
ments essential to achieving
positive outcomes.

It is the hope of the college that as we recall 2023 and enter a new year, that
we remember the good, the kind,and the helpful and reflect their example.
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Wishing you and yours happy and healthy holidays,
~ Lisa Zagumny, Dean / College of Education
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